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Friends of St. Aidan’s are a volunteer 
organisation whose sole purpose  
is to help the children of  
St. Aidan’s Primary School.

If you would like to find out more about FOSA or become a member, please get 
in touch via the school office, direct message us on the FOSA Facebook page, 
or grab one of us for a chat at one of our events. Thank you!

As parents and carers we want our children to have the best start in life and at FOSA we want 
the community to become involved in and support our school.
We believe that with the help, support and backing of parents/grandparents and carers we can bridge some of the financial gap in 
funding that our school faces, meaning our children have the opportunity to receive not only an exemplary degree of teaching but 
that they have the resources to help them learn and the best start in life possible.

We run a variety of events throughout the school year and make getting involved in fundraising a natural experience for the children. 

WHAT WE FUND...
In the past we have funded outdoor 
play equipment, storage cupboards 
and door canopies, as well as 
electronic equipment, educational 
resources and bikeability schemes.

And now we are excited to announce 
that this year we will be focusing on a 
specific longer term fundraising goal; 
new iPads.

iPads are used in school to help with in 
class learning and independent project 
work. They are an important additional 
technology resource as the computer 
suite is shared throughout the whole 
school. The current iPads are very old 
and slow and are struggling to keep up 
with the needs of the pupils.

WHAT WE RAISE...
We have created a Thermometer 
fundraising tally which will be kept 
in school so everyone can see our 
progress. We will of course also share 
it on our Facebook page:

           Friends of St. Aidan’s – FOSA. 

PROGRAMME OF EVENTS...
We have arranged a programme of 
events for 2023/2024 and hope that 
you will join us in having fun and 
raising lots of money! Look out for 
dates on seesaw, the weekly diary and 
the FOSA Facebook page. 

•	 Adult raffle 
•	 Hotdog days 
•	 Children’s Seasonal raffles
•	 Father’s Day event
•	 Mother’s Day event 
•	 Discos 
•	 Christmas Cards 
•	 Christmas events 
•	 Fizz and Fashion event at St Pauls 
•	 The 100 Club 
•	 A break the rules day

During the 2022/2023 
school year F.O.S.A. 
raised:

£3637
THANK YOU SO MUCH EVERYONE!


